
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                

 
 
 
 
Summer Social! 
A reminder that it is an early start on the last day of school for the Summer Social. There 
will be drinks, snacks and treats for sale, along with the Year 6 children running their stalls. 
Please bring your own picnic. Come for 1:30pm to clap the Year 6 children out of school. 
The Fair starts at 1:45pm.  
 
New staff for 2024/2025 
We welcome Mrs Marika Eccles (many of you may know her as a parent and a member of 
the PTFA) who will be joining our After School Club staff, along with Mrs Kirkham. Miss 
McCrone will continue in her role with after school club.  
 
Amazing Year 6 children! 
We say a huge goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 children who will be going off into the 
wider world! We wish them every success in the future, and they and their families are 
always welcome back at St. Francis! 
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Collaboration Concert 
A huge thank you to all the parents, carers and friends of both St. Francis and St. Mary’s 
Claughton that came to support the children in the concert last week. The children were 
outstanding! A big thank you also to the staff that have prepared and supported the 
children.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
School Uniform  
Our school uniform is very important to us. Please ensure for September children are 
presented in the correct uniform. Can you please ensure you children wear the correct plain 
socks, plain black shoes; and trousers, polo shirts, dresses and jumpers are clean and 
presentable.  Any earrings need to be a single stud earing and no make-up is permitted in 
school. Thank you. 
 
Pick Up and Drop Off - Reminder for Parents/Guardians 
A reminder for parents/guardians of children in Year 2, going into Year 3. When picking 
up/dropping off your child remember to use the main school entrance and the first car park 
on your left for the older children (unless there is a sibling in the lower year groups).  
A reminder that children must not play on the equipment or play football in the playground 
after school. 
 



 

 
The Wednesday Word – bringing the Sunday gospel to you! 
Click the link to see month’s editions! Click the link below to visit the Wednesday Word 
website Wednesday Word website 
 
 
Safer Schools App 
Get all the latest information for 
the Online World. There is a 
growing number of dangers online, 
with young children accessing the 
online world. The parent app gives 
you the latest updates to keep 
children safe online. There is also 
an app for children in KS2 to 
support them staying safe online. 
Please download and keep yourself 
informed and keep your children 
safe. 
 
 
 
 
See you on Tuesday 3rd September 2024! 
We look forward to seeing you all in September – have a wonderful summer everyone! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/?pid=MTA101634&v=121.5

